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F.C. Allen

Prof., fhysical Education

Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

- We have just written
Fred L. Settles, Puperintendent of Schools,

Bennington, Kansas, that you have accepted
the request to make the commencement address

there on May 24 at 8:15 p.m. You may make
any further arrangements that you desire -

by writing to him directly.
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Guy V. Ke€ler
Agsistemt Director
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